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Welcome to the great state of Georgia! As Commissioner of the Georgia Department of
Corrections, it is my pleasure to welcome you to this year’s American Probation and Parole

Association 2022 Winter Training Institute.

The APPA provides stellar learning opportunities for community supervision, probation, and
parole professionals. The training provided at this conference will allow you to continue to

advance your careers and expand your knowledge in your field.

So please, as we gather whether in-person or virtually, | ask that you take full advantage of the
training and networking opportunities provided during this conference. My hope is that you will
be able to apply what you have learned to your professional lives and will maintain the

relationships you make during your time here.

We are happy to support APPA and all the probation, parole, and community supervision

professionals.

Please enjoy the beautiful city of Atlanta and thank you for being a part of this conference.
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